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Hello,

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers is extending the public comment period for the draft integrated
Feasibility Report and Environmental Impact Statement (draft FR/EIS) for the Skagit River Flood Risk
Management General Investigation study.  This extension will provide interested persons with additional
time to prepare comments on the draft FR/EIS.

The draft FR/EIS was published in the June 6, 2014 Federal Register (79FR 32729) for review and
comment.  Comments regarding the draft FR/EIS were required to be received on or before July 21,
2014.  During the comment period, requests to extend the comment period were received.  In response
to these requests, the comment period for the draft FR/EIS has been extended through August 5,
2014. 

This document is available for viewing online at http://1.usa.gov/1i0Kjzk. A paper copy is available at the
Mount Vernon City Public Library in Mount Vernon, Wash., La Conner Library in La Conner, Wash.,
Burlington Public Library in Burlington, Wash, and Skagit County Office in Mount Vernon, Wash.

Thanks,

Hannah Hadley
Environmental Coordinator
US Army Corps of Engineers, Seattle District
206) 764-6950
P.0. Box 3755
Seattle, WA 98124-3755
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